
April 2017

Black Sheep News
Black Sheep RC Club - AMA Charter #2068

Information

Club meetings are held on the
first Tuesday of each month at
6:30 PM.

Next meeting is May 2.

Only 2.4GHz transmitters are
allowed at BSRCC.

Officers

President:
J.B. Dansby
864-207-6663
jbdansby@gmail.com

Vice President:
Bob Huff
864-269-9281
bobhuff1@charter.net

Treasurer:
Nelson Swords
864-940-5817
nelsonswords@att.net

Secretary:
Daniel Jones
864-431-7998
tortxof@gmail.com

Field Marshal:
Morgan Pritchard
864-283-2546
morgan.pritchard@att.net

Safety Officer:
Dennis Beard
864-238-7256
dennis18@charter.net

Meeting minutes from April 4, 2017.

Meeting called to order at 6:45 PM.

Minutes accepted as published.

Treasurer’s report accepted as read.

Hamburgers will be served at the upcoming fly-in. A
decision will be made Friday before the fly-in on how much
food will be needed.

In recognition of her service to the club, Chris Huff was
granted honorary club membership for 2017. Thanks Chris,
for all of your help.

Announcements

Our electric fly-in on May 6 is less than a month away.
Please share our flyer with anyone you know who may be
interested.

JB will be bringing lasagna to the next meeting. Dennis will
bring bread, and Morgan will bring salad.

There are some aviation related books and a box of parts in
the club house. The parts include wheels, landing gear, gas
tanks, etc. These items are free for anyone to take. They
may be disposed of after a month, so don’t forget to take a
look next time you’re at the field.
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